
2024 Holiday Construction Moratorium 

To support Eastvale businesses and enhance the travelling experience during the peak winter 
holiday season, the City of Eastvale is implementing a Holiday Construction Moratorium in the 
Arterial and Collector streets. This moratorium will take effect during the week of Thanksgiving 
and continue until the first business day of the new year. 
 
During this period, construction activities that require traffic lane or sidewalk closures will be 
temporarily prohibited in Major Arterial Areas and Collector Streets. Please refer to the following 
map. However, please note that ongoing construction projects will continue as planned to 
ensure their completion as soon as possible, minimizing overall disruption. 
 
Additionally, there may be restrictions in adjacent areas if construction could impede public 
mobility to and from the designated moratorium zones. 
 
We understand that emergencies can arise, and the City will grant exemptions for construction 
that addresses urgent issues posing immediate threats to property, safety, or personal injury. If 
you have any questions or need to discuss an exemption, please feel free to reach out to the 
City of Eastvale’s Engineering team. We appreciate your cooperation in making this holiday 
season enjoyable for everyone! 
 



 


